
 
 
 

 
 
 
All 2022 Property Assessment Notices for 
residential, non-residential and multi-family 
residential units (4 units or more) have been 
mailed as of January 5, 2022. 
 
Property owners signed up for eNotices would 
have received their assessment notice by email 
at the email registered to their MyCity account.  
 
If you have not received your Assessment Notice 
by email or in the mail within 7 days of the mail 
out date, please contact the Assessment and 
Taxation department at 311 (or 403-320-3111 if 
calling from outside of the city). 
 

Questions or concerns with the information 
on the Assessment Notice? 

Contact the Assessment and Taxation office 
Call 311 | Email assessment@lethbridge.ca  
Visit www.lethbridge.ca/assessment.   
 
If your concerns have not been resolved and you 
wish to make a complaint, you must file a 
separate Provincially-legislated complaint form 
for each property to the following address: 
 
Assessment Review Board Clerk 
City Clerk’s Office 
2nd Floor, 910 – 4 Ave S 
Lethbridge, AB T1J 0P6 
Wendy.Smith@Lethbridge.ca 

 
Forms are available online at 
www.lethbridge.ca/arb or at the ARB office on the 
2nd floor of City Hall.  
 
Complaints must be filed with the 
Assessment Review Board Clerk by  
4:30 PM, March 14, 2022 to be accepted.  
 
Complaints must include the appropriate 
complaint fee to be considered valid. Only cash, 
cheque or debit will be accepted. Credit cards will 
not be accepted. If an agent is representing you, 
the Agent Authorization form must be included 
with your complaint. 
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